NOTICE OF BUDGET WORKSHOP

THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF LYTLE, TEXAS, WILL HOLD A BUDGET
WORKSHOP ON TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 8,2020, AT THE LYTLE COMMUNITY
CENTER LOCATED AT 19031 PRIEST BLVD., FOR THE PURPOSE OF DISCUSSING
THE CITY’S BUDGET FOR 2020-2021 FISCAL YEAR, IMMEDIATELY FOLLOWING
THE PUBLIC HEARINGS AND SPECIAL MEETING AT 6:30 P.M.

CERTIFICATE

I CERTIFY THAT THE ABOVE NOTICE OF BUDGET
WORKSHOP WAS POSTED ON THE BULLETIN BOARDS
AT THE CITY HALL OF THE CITY OF LYTLE, TEXAS,
ON THE 4™ DAY OF SEPTEMBER, 2020 AT 3:30 P.M.

JOSIE CAMPA
CITY SECRETARY




